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Notice 

 

Limited Service during lockdown 
In line with VC and government directives, the registrar's 
office is running on limited capacity on-campus until 
further notice. We are committed to providing quality 
service, and we seek your cooperation in this regard. Please 
be considerate if there are unintentional delays. All the 
service related forms are available on our website under the 
"Forms" tab. Fill-in the appropriate form and send to 
registrarsoffice@northsouth.edu.  
Contact numbers are given under the "Contact" tab.  
 
Stay home, stay safe.   
 
Thank you.   
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